
PUBLIC HEARING  

TO APPROVE AND EXECUTE THE 2021 SEMINOLE COUNTY FORMER DEER RUN GOLF COURSE 

PROPERTY STABILIZATION MUNICIPAL SERVICES BENEFIT UNIT [MSBU] 

DECEMBER 14, 2021 

WRITTEN PUBLIC COMMENTARY  

RECEIVED BY  POSTAL MAIL  

IN RESPONSE TO SEMINOLE COUNTY DEER RUN FORMER 
GOLF COURSE PROPERTY STABILIZATION ASSESSMENT 

NOTICE 

1. Tammy Lawyer

(MSBU Program replies included with each correspondence) 





NOVEMBER 28, 2021 

Tamara K. Lawyer 
673 Grackle Drive 
Casselberry, FL 32707 

RE: Objection to imposed assessments in 2022 Property Tax Bill 

Dear Ms. Lawyer, 
Thank you for taking time to communicate your objections to the estimated assessments for 
the Seminole County former golf course property stabilization.  Your mailed objection will be 
filed as a public record in association with the Public Hearing scheduled for Dec 14.  

The purpose and intent of the MSBU Petition is to gage community support whether “In favor” 
or “Against” the potential creation of an MSBU. Upon creation and subsequent adoption by 
the Board of County Commissioners, an assessment boundary which encompassed homes 
receiving benefit for the property stabilization at the former golf course property in Deer Run 
was created with the criterion being all homes within a .5-mile radius for inclusion. The MSBU 
Program is permitted to seek board approval once the required level of community support 
(65%) is achieved. Be advised the Board of County Commissioner’s has the final authority 
to create an MSBU and will have a copy of your original objection on file. Also, please be 
advised that your attendance at the meeting which is scheduled for Dec 14, 2021, 1: 30 pm 
is welcomed should you wish to express your concerns in person. 

Respectfully, 

Michael A. Eason Jr 
MSBU Program Manager 
(407) 665-7164
Meason@seminolecountyfl.gov
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